
 
 

Support the VUTC  
Today! 
Attention all major stakeholders and 
corporate business leaders! 

The venerable Very Useful Theatre Company is once in the planning stages for the upcoming 
Second Annual York Region Festival of One Act Plays, to hit the stage at the magnificent 
Old Town Hall this coming Thanksgiving weekend, October 4th, 5th and 6th. 

As you know, it takes a lot of organization and funding to make this great One Act Play 
Festival a reality! And, the VUTC is extremely grateful for the corporate support they 
received for the Festival in 2017 and are now seeking similar sponsors for the impressive 2018 
line-up for the One Act Play Festival and the Annual Christmas Carol Reading. 

This year the Very Useful Theatre Company is now offering to you, a Annual Sponsorship at 
only $750 for the 2018 calendar year! What all does that include? Well, you will be 
impressed: 

• York Region One-Act Play Festival  Play Sponsor  
Play Poster Sponsorship Recognition, MC Recognition 
$500 VALUE 

• Annual Web Site Sponsorships – www.vutc.ca     
Recognition on every page of  the VUTC website in the Sponsorship Banner  
$125 VALUE 

• Full Page Ad in York Region One-Act Play Festival Program 
$200 VALUE 

 
….. and that all adds up to a value of $825 and we are offering it you at only $750. 

Sound like a win/win situation? Please consider becoming a Major Sponsor of the VUTC! 
You’ll be furthering the ‘Arts’ in your community!  

Paul Bath, President, VUTC 
“Helping Community help itself” 
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The Very Useful Theatre Company 
69 Davis Drive, Newmarket L3Y 2M9 

E-Mail: vutc@rogers.com Web: www.vutc.ca 


